
WELCOME  
  

TO THE   
  

Evangelical Church of 

San Nicolas  
  

 
  

  

The mission of the Evangelical Church of San Nicolas is to serve our Lord Jesus Christ by communicating the 
message of His Gospel in a dynamic and compassionate way to our fellow citizens in San Nicolas, Aruba, 
and the rest of the world.  

Cayenastraat 7, San Nicolas, Aruba  
(297) 584-8973  

Website: www.goodnewsaruba.org  

  

+ . + . + . + . + . + . + . + . + . +  

Order of Service  

August 14, 2022  
  

Welcome & Opening Prayer Songs of Praise & Worship  
  

Announcements  Congregational Songs  
  

Worship in the Word  

Philippians 2:5-11  

Message by Brother Louisito Figaroa  

“An Example of Service”  
  

Closing Song Benediction  
  



Today’s Scripture Text: 

Philippians 2:5-11 NKJV 5  6  

Let this mind be in you which was also in Christ Jesus, who, being in the form of God, did not 

consider it robbery to be equal with God, 7 but made Himself of no reputation, taking the form of 

a bondservant, and coming in the likeness of men. 8 And being found in appearance as a man, He 

humbled Himself and became obedient to the point of death, even the death of the cross. 9  

Therefore God also has highly exalted Him and given Him the name which is above every name, 
10 that at the name of Jesus every knee should bow, of those in heaven, and of those on earth, and 

of those under the earth, 11 and that every tongue should confess that Jesus Christ is Lord, to the 

glory of God the Father.  

+ . + . + . + . + . + . + . + . + . +  

    
  

Wednesday, August 17, 2022  
  

Prayer & Bible Study - 7:30 pm  
 + . + . + . + . + . + . + . + . + . +  

  
  

  

 
Bus Transportation  

To request or cancel a ride:    Thank you for silencing your  

Please call Deacon Fecito Richardson    cellular phone during the  

593-4113 or 582-2706  Worship Service.  
  

  

  

    
  



Announcements  
  

Our Daily Bread 2023  
   

We are ready to take orders for the daily devotional booklets for 2023!  

The cost is Afl. 20 each. This is due to the price increase of the booklet itself this year and the 

increase in freight charges last year.  

The sign-up sheet is on the bulletin board in the narthex.  

Please specify how many booklets you would like and in which language (English or Spanish).  

Deadline to sign up and pay is Sunday, October 16, 2022. Please 

contact Suzy if you have any questions.  
  
  

+ . + . + . + . + . + . + . + . + . +  

☺ Humor ☺  
  

A fifth grader was having so much trouble with his math homework that he finally had to call in 

his father for assistance. The next morning, he confidently turned the assignment in to his 

teacher.  

Imagine his amazement when the paper was returned at the end of the day with a grade of 

60 - an F.  

"Hey!" the boy cried, rising from his desk. "You've flunked my dad!"  
  

 ☺☺☺☺☺☺☺☺☺  

  

HAVE A BLESSED WEEK!  


